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The Highland District Council’s mission is to foster opportunities for the people that live, learn, work, 
and play in Highland Park to engage and connect with neighbors, businesses and local government 

and to help build a more vibrant, welcoming, and safe neighborhood.  
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Resolution in Support of a Wine, Beer and Class A Entertainment License 

at Agelgil Ethiopian Restaurant, LLC 

 
WHEREAS, the Highland District Council’s Community Development Committee met with a co-

owner of Agelgil Ethiopian restaurant, Tsegereda Cherinat on February 15
th
, 2018 to discuss the 

application for an on-sale wine, beer and Class A Entertainment  license; and  

 

WHEREAS, there were at least 10 neighbors that came out in support of the license application, and 

brought up the need for a restaurant in this area of Highland Park; and  

 

WHEREAS, the owner stated the hours of operation would be from 8 a.m. to 11 p.m. (closing an hour 

earlier then their license allows), and that the fence in the parking lot would be maintained to keep a 

buffer between parking and the neighbors; therefore 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Highland District Council supports the application for on-sale beer, wine 

and a Class A Entertainment license at Agelgil Ethiopian Restaurant, 2585 West 7
th
 Street. 

 

 

Adopted on February 15, 2018  

By the Community Development Committee of the Highland District Council 
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